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News & Notes 
 

 
To family and friends we hold so dear,  

we want to see you at our  
Annual Thanksgiving Feast this year! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our NHC family cordially invites you to our  

Thanksgiving Feast on  Friday, November the 22nd.  

 

  Doors open  at 6:00 pm with the buffet starting at 6:30 pm &  

entertainment beginning at 7:00 pm.  

The cost is $13 for adults and $6 for children under 10.   

 

Please remember that seating is  

limited and reservations must be made by Wednesday, Nov. 14th.  

 If you are accompanied by small children, include them in 

your  reservation to ensure they have a seat as well.  Seating  

preferences are based on  availability, so please let us know in 

your reservation if you would like other residents and/or  families 

to be seated with you at your table .   

A photographer will  be available before dinner to take  

complimentary  holiday family photos starting at 6:00 pm.   
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Our Final amount  

raised for Alzheimer’s 

was $2219.25!!!   
Thank you for your support. 

Secret Santa adopt- a-resident book will be out at The Feast. 

  Should you wish to adopt one of our residents for Christmas please place your 

name next to the resident you are wishing to adopt. Gifts due by December 6th. 

  We also accept donations for our angel staff to help select and wrap the perfect 

gift for any resident that was not chosen.   

                   Thank for your support each year.  

 

Please note there will not be a meal-of-the-month for  
November or December  

as they are replaced by the Feast and other holiday events.  

Partner Anniversaries  
Stacy Gregory –2017 

Donna Nampel—1999    Yolanda Nash—1983 
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Donation response has been tremendous when we are in need of items for  

whatever reason, our friends and family respond.  We currently have a partner, Ruth 

Valenzuela who works in laundry, she will be crocheting  winter sleeping mats for the 

homeless. These are made from plastic bags from grocery stores to keep insulation be-

tween the ground and the person.  She will need 500-600 bags to com-

plete just one mat.  Our residents will be cutting the bags at our resi-

dent volunteer group to aid Ruth in her endeavors.  

Could you help us support her by donating bags to the front desk?  

We love it when Harvest Ridge Elementary comes to visit.   

The Read, Right, Run club walks here from school and comes to spend time with us.  We 

have gotten the privilege to watch quite a few of these little ones grow up and move on 

to middle school.   

 

Thank you, Harvest Ridge for this blessing! 

In Memory 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Walter Joyce  

Home 
 
 

 

Maria Fleecs 
Kathleen Lehmen 

Mary Grimm 
Anna Degroot  
Virginia Seigler 

Catherine Thren-
hauser 

Patricia Boaz 
Charla Nothstine 
Adriane Bradley 

Garnet May  

November  
Birthdays 

Vicki Dicus   11/2 
Maureen Struckhoff     

11/5  
 Beverly Duncan         

11/8 
Sandra Goldsborough   

11/12 
Thelma Chalfant            

11/14 
Carole Kafoury              

11/16 
Mary Bruno                  

11/17 
Shirley Mueller             

Welcome 
 

 
 

Sandra Moore 
Richard Breugger 

Louis Schiller 
Christina Cain  



Falling in Love with November! 

Seth Peimann  Administrator 
Stacy Arroyo  Director of Bookkeeping 
Yolanda Nash  Director of Health Info Services 
Marniquce Campbell Dietary Manager 
Nichole Bouchard Director of Recreations 
Pam Swihart   Director of Nursing 
Kyra Luther  Director  of Social Services  
Donna Davis  Facility Rehab Coordinator  
Karl Schnoor RD Director of Food and Nutrition Services 
Edward Oketch Director of Environmental Services  
 

35 Sugar Maple Lane 

St. Charles, MO 63303 

Phone: 636-946-8887 

Fax: 636-946-4718 

 E-mail: nichole.bouchard@nhccare.com 

NHC ST. CHARLES 

Care is our business 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, November 22nd:  

Thanksgiving Feast @ 6:30 pm 

Entertainment provided by Anita Rosemond.  
See front page of newsletter for more info! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, November 8th: 

Music with David Green  

 

Monday,  November 11th:  

Honor Our Veteran’s  

Music W/ Rob Callmeyer 

 
Friday, November 15th: 

Dine In Orders Due  

For TGI Friday’s  

 
 
 

Sign Up At  

The Feast! 


